

## **Financial Information**

The Governing Board has a Resources sub-committee, which meets each half term. It sets the budget and then monitors the school's progress during the year.

There are no school employees with a gross salary over £100,000, the reporting threshold.

## Benchmarking

Benchmarking data has been available to schools for some time. By providing comparators – similar schools and the national averages - it allows Governors to consider how effectively school spends its revenue and uses its resources. The data can allow schools to identify comparable schools, using a number of factors.

From this discussion Governors might identify areas that warrant additional allocation of funds, or can question the value for money of expenditure in certain areas of the budget. The discussion is held at Resources Committee meetings.

This is publically available data, and the most recent 'dashboard' can be found here:

https://schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk/school/detail?urn=106998